From: Jonathan Silverstein 
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 2:09 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Complimentary invitation?

Steve,
As we discussed, this is my official notification to you that I just attended the Civic Federation's annual awards luncheon in my official capacity. I received a complimentary invitation (attached) from the event sponsor, the Civic Federation.

Thanks.

 
 
Jonathan Silverstein
Budget Analyst
Council Office of Financial Analysis
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